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decree. No further details at this 
time. 
https://twitter.com/CerviniaValt/sta
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Late afternoon sunshine in Lech today – 6 February 2019 – Photo: lech.com

Latest snow forecast

Updated: 3.40pm Wednesday 6 February 2019

High pressure has dominated the Alps this week, which has meant lots of fine
and sunny weather for most regions, at least above any nuisance value low level
fog patches.
 
On Thursday a weak cold front will introduce more cloud and a few light
showers/flurries to the northern Alps, but significant precipitation is not
expected.
 
The next major storm is due later on Sunday and Monday and will bring
significant snowfall to many parts of the Alps, both north and south. This snow
will clear the eastern Alps on Tuesday, with fine weather expected to return to all
parts of the Alps later next week…

Detailed forecast:

Austria

Thursday will be mostly dry in the Austrian Alps, but there will be more in the
way of cloud than there has been recently, especially later in the day and across
the north and west. This cloud may produce a few flurries above 1300m, then
down to 900m in the evening and overnight.
 
Friday and Saturday will be mostly dry with variable cloud, some sunny spells
and freezing levels typically between 1200m and 1800m. 

France

Thursday will start mostly dry in the French Alps, with plenty of sunshine across
the south. Cloud will gradually increase further north, with a little light snow
likely above 1400m then 1000m later in the day and overnight. However, the
quantity of snow will remain very modest.
 
Friday and Saturday will be mostly dry with cloud at times, interspersed with
some sunny spells, the best of which will be furthest south. It will be quite mild
with freezing levels typically between 1500m and 2200m.  

Italy

Thursday will be mostly dry with sunny spells in the Italian Alps, but with
increasing cloud and the odd light flurry (1400m) in the far north-western ItalianFollow @weathertoski Tweet
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Fabulous weather this week in the Alta Badia - 6 February 2019

Alps later.
 
Friday and Saturday will be mostly dry with plenty of sunny spells, and freezing
levels generally between 1200m and 2000m. 

Switzerland

Thursday will start dry with sunny spells in the Swiss Alps, especially in the
south and east. However, cloud will quickly thicken up further north and west
with a few light flurries above 1300m then 900m later in the day and overnight.
 
Friday and Saturday will be mostly dry, though there will be quite a lot of cloud
across the northern Swiss Alps at times, and even the odd light flurry (1400m)
early on Saturday. 

Outlook:

 A major storm will move in from the north-west later on Sunday and will
influence the Alps until early on Tuesday. This storm is expected to bring
significant snow to most of the Alps, with the heaviest falls probably in Austria. 

Our next detailed snow forecast will be on Friday 8 February 2019, but
see Today in the Alps for daily updates

 
Like Share

javascript:PopupFenster('https://www.weathertoski.co.uk/weather-snow/archive/snow-forecast-6-february-2019/?print=1');
https://www.weathertoski.co.uk/sitemap/
http://www.snow-wise.com/
http://buymeacoffee.com/weathertoski
https://www.weathertoski.co.uk/about-1/contact-us/
mailto:fraser@weathertoski.co.uk
https://www.weathertoski.co.uk/about-1/website-terms-of-use/
https://www.weathertoski.co.uk/about-1/privacy-notice/
https://www.weathertoski.co.uk/s/cc_images/teaserbox_2463197978.jpg?t=1549467637
https://www.weathertoski.co.uk/weather-snow/
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.weathertoski.co.uk%2F&display=popup&ref=plugin&src=like&kid_directed_site=0

